
Summer Math and Science 

 

Brockton Public Schools would like to offer families of students in Grades K-5 some suggested activities to practice math through the summer 

months. Due to this unprecedented time, we acknowledge that students and families will need time to rest and recoup from all the remote 

learning students have been participating in. At the same time, we also know that remote learning does not adequately replace a teacher’s 

instruction. It will be more important than ever for students to remain engaged in some educational activities over the summer in order to be 

ready for the upcoming school year. We are suggesting students participate in some of the fun math activities we are providing for 1-2 hours per 

week throughout the summer.    

 

ST Math- please log onto ST Math 60 minutes weekly (via Clever) 

 

Games: Please check out the games on the BPS website for your grade level to practice all sorts of skills! 

Math Games 

Fact Practice: Please check out all the fluency games on the BPS website to help you remember your facts 

Fluency Practice 

Stem Challenges: Have fun all summer long by participating in the Stem Challenges on the BPS site.  

STEM Challenges  
 

 

 

 

 

 

*Looking for past math lessons or STEM challenges posted during school closing? Find them here:  https://www.bpsma.org/fs/pages/1615 

 

https://www.bpsma.org/schools/learning-at-home/k-5-resources
https://www.bpsma.org/schools/learning-at-home/k-5-resources
https://www.bpsma.org/schools/learning-at-home/k-5-resources#fs-panel-13989
https://www.bpsma.org/fs/pages/1615

